Your Ref:

Enquiry Phone:

Please Quote File:

126001-4

Document Reference:

8773680/ParkerP: RUKID

10 February 2014

!:|!|!!_!!|_{|!|}!!!!||_||!!!_!|!||| The President Ms Allison Caudell Quota International of Beenleigh Inc. PO Box 34

BEENLEIGH QLD 4207

Dear Allison



Mayor, Cr Pam Parker

CONGRATULATIONS

On behalf of Logan City Council and the people of Logan, I would like to extend my sincere congratulations to you and your organisation for the "Gift Giving" event held in December 2013.

Cr Jennie Breene (Division 12) and I formally expressed to Council how proud and impressed we both were by the popularity and community enthusiasm shown for this event.

As always, Christmas time in particular is an important time for me personally to assist with the "gift giving" event by advocating and supporting such a worthy cause in Logan City. It is also a reflective time - to be thankful and to rejuvenate the spirit by giving from the heart.

It still amazes me as to the kindness and generosity of our local community; and I am so proud that the event was such a major success which attracted thousands of visitors to Logan City - the Heart of South East Queensland!

Quota International of Beenleigh should be extremely proud of this achievement and the fantastic community turn out on the day - keep up the amazing work!

Good luck and best wishes for 2014.

Kind regards

Mayor Pam Parker

City of Logan

P.S. See you all grain for 2014 Sit of Siving.



